
Summer 1
2025

We enjoyed our first Readers
Theatre lesson. We learned

new methods to help us to a
non-chronological report
about Ancient Egyptians.

Little Red Riding
Hood and the Big
Bad Wolf took it in
turns to ‘hot seat’
during English so
that we could ask

them some
questions about

their story.

As part of our
design and
technology

lessons, we have
used running

stitch and over
stitch to sew a
pouch. It will be

interesting to find
out what we all
use them for.At the beginning of every

maths lesson, we recap
our learning. We write our
answers on whiteboards
then discuss them as a

class.
We were very

excited to meet
Jack Brown and

Zach Fishwick from
Hull KR, and we had
the chance to ask

them lots of
questions.

They were joined by
Jack who comes
into our school

every Friday to play
sports with us.  
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